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Important Dates and Messages: 

 We were so impressed with how all of the 
Children performed in our Christmas show 
and feel very proud of them. We hope that you enjoyed 
the show and would like to thank you all for coming and 
for your kind donations towards refreshments. We will use 
the money to buy new resources for Nursery!  

 
 On Tuesday 19th December we will be having a ‘Party 

Day!’ Please send your child to Nursery in party 
clothes/own clothes. Please send in a party snack (e.g. 
sandwiches and crisps) for your child to eat at Nursery. 
Please ensure that no nuts are sent in as we have a child 
with a nut allergy. Thank you! 
 

 This will be our last newsletter of 2017 and we would like 
to take this opportunity to say a big ‘well done’ to all of 
the children. They have all had a wonderful first term in 
Nursery and have all settled so well!  
 

 There is no need to send in your child’s book bag and 
communication book next week due to the short school 
week. 
 

 We will not be sending any homework home this week or 
over the holidays.  

 
 We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! Next term will begin on Thursday 4th January 
2018. We look forward to welcoming you back them! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Writing letters to Father Christmas telling him 
what we would like for Christmas. The 
children have enjoyed thinking about what 
they might like and ‘writing’ their Christmas 
lists! 
 

 Learning the story of ‘Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’. We have thought of actions to help us 
to retell the story too!  Ask your child if they 
can tell you this story at home- hopefully you 
will be impressed! 
 

 Writing Christmas cards to our friends! 
 

 Wrapping presents for Father Christmas in 
Santa’s Workshop! 
 

 Scrunching green tissue paper up and sticking 
it onto Christmas tree templates to create our 
own Christmas trees! 
 

 Carefully ‘feeling’ a range of wrapped items 
from our classrooms and thinking about what 
could be inside. The children have written 
their guesses onto paper and we have shared 
these together and then opened the present to 
find out what was inside! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Grace 
and Ava! 

 


